Cemetery Trustees
Minutes of Meeting
November 10, 2015

Members present: Jay Hopkins, Michelle Pelletier
Meeting was called to order at 4:00 at Center Cemetery.

The marshy area near the obelisk was viewed and walked into to assess the wetness and the mowing
options. This area could be used for future burials if something is done about the drainage. There is an
idea to mow this section and then have a quote given on how much a drain would cost. This addition
could dry out the area and drain it to the pond nearby.

More trees need to come down in Center Cemetery so Jay pointed out a few that could go and Michelle
was in agreement that they are options. It was discussed that Kim Rhodes could be of assistance since he
knows more about trees and is already contracted to do brush work in the cemeteries. As this discussion
was being held, Kim walked up with his dog as they were out for their evening stroll.

Kim says he will assess the trees in this cemetery and maybe others for tree removal. Further discussion
will be held after Kim makes these assessments. If the snow comes before that, it will wait until Spring
and the “bad trees” will be watched while there is snow on the ground. Currently they aren’t endangering
too many monuments so they might be alright until the Spring.

Meeting was adjourned 5:00.
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